
Lin Fraser, MFCC 
2538 California St 
San Francisco 94115 

Dear Lin, 

 Haight St #  
San Francisco 94117 

October 4, 1989 

First of all, I want to thank you very much for attending our FTM 
Get-Together on September 24. You turned a no-speaker no-program 
meeting into a lively, informative gathering. I was personally 
most pleased to hear how well the female-to-gay male presentations 
were received at the Benjamin Symposium, and how good 
phalloplasties are turning out these days. 

You dashed out of the meeting before I could ask you for copies of 
tie Symposium program and the hand-outs you had in the Case 
Westeru Reserve binder. I'd appreciate it very much. If you have 
no means of copying/sending the material, I could come by your 
office, take the information for copying and return it the same 
day. 

It was wonderful to see you again, Lin, and I hope you'll be able 
to attend our future FTM Get-Togethers. 
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